e

'S
MENTAL HEALTH

WEEK /

| 1-7 FEBRUARY 202! |

Sorn Primary School will be taking part in ‘Children's Mental Health Week 2021’ from 15'- 7t February.
There will be lots of fun activities throughout the week to raise awareness for children's mental health.

Keep an eye out on your class blog for the activity that will be posted each day.

M d All about youl
on ay Take some time to think about yourself today. You are an amazing person! It's hard to admit that about ourselves

sometimes, so let's start doing so today!




